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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Tuesday – June 14, 2022 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Vice Chairwoman Danielle Corso at 7:30 PM.  The Open 

Public Meeting Act statement was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Vice 

Chairwoman Danielle Corso. 

 

Roll Call: 
                

Danielle Corso Renee Gioiello Michael 

Leising 

Jon Miller Rob Perotti Teri Volini 

Present X X  
 

X X 

Absent   X X 
 

 
  

Also, In Attendance: 

                  
Mayor Sue Marshall  Councilman Ron Peterson 

Present X X 

Absent 
 

                      

 

NOTE:  Teri Volini was appointed by the Tuckerton Borough governing body to the Economic 

Development Committee on March 7, 2022 and was sworn in by the borough clerk.  

 

Recording of Hours:   

 

Danielle Corso - 6        Renee Gioiello – 8       Michael Leising – Absent       Jon Miller – Absent     

Rob Perotti – 6             Teri Volini - 1  

 

Approval of Minutes – May 3, 2022  
 

Ms. Gioiello made a motion to approve the May 3, 2022 minutes; the motion was second by Ms. 

Corso; all in favor, none opposed. 

 

Old Business:   

Vice Chairwoman Corso asked the committee if there was any old business.  Chairman Miller asked 

the EDC secretary and Mayor Marshall to speak on his behalf with regard to a meeting with Ocean 

County Parks Department and his attendance at the Tuckerton Borough Pride & Celebration 

Committee meeting on May 25, 2022.  The secretary stated Mr. Miller, Mayor Marshall and 

Committeeman Peterson met with Mike Mangum the Director of Ocean County Parks and Recreation.  

The meeting took place at Tip Seaman Park.  They had a tour of the park and discussed logistics on 

how to obtain permission to utilize the facility.  Mr. Mangum stated the County has great interest in 

having that park utilized, especially by Tuckerton Borough.  Afterwards, Mr. Miller attended the 

Borough Pride & Celebration Committee meeting in May.   Mr. Miller spoke of his meeting with Mr. 

Mangum, then gave his thoughts and suggestions on having a town wide event at Tip Seaman next 

year where businesses and residents alike could attend and participate.  The Pride and Celebration was 

in favor of having an event there and took formal action supporting the efforts of Economic 

Development Committee in this endeavor.              
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New Business:   

No new business. 

 

Members Forum:    

No members forum. 

 

Public Forum 

There was no public forum.      

 

Approval Payment for Secretary Services 

  

Roll Call: 

  

MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT   
Danielle Corso X 

   

 
X Renee Gioiello X 

   

  Michael Leising   X  
  

Jon Miller 
  

X 
 

  
Rob Perotti X 

   

X  Teri Volini X    

 

Adjournment – 7:39 PM 

Ms. Gioiello made a motion to adjourn.  The motion was second by Ms. Volini; all in favor, none 

opposed.     

 

Respectfully submitted:   

April D. Elley, EDC Secretary 


